
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 25 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2022 

  Additional parking bays are currently being installed in the 

B2 PPA in south Morningside. The related process started 

with a consultation with local residents in 2011 but there 

have been no subsequent communications until recently. 

The first direct notification residents received was by letter 

from the Council a few weeks in advance of bays being 

painted on the street.  

Question (1) Given the passage of time and the limited nature of 

advertising associated with a TRO, what additional generic 

publicity was undertaken in relation to this scheme to inform 

residents in advance of implementation? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) In future, would a leaflet drop into the affected area be an 

appropriate way to provide notice to residents in advance of 

the start of implementation of parking schemes? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


